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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON INTERNATIONAL DAY OF PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES

“Every person deserves a quality education, accessible and dependable transportation, access to affordable housing, and the opportunity to join the work force – and that includes the nearly one million New Yorkers across the five boroughs with one or more disability. In New York City, we have a proud history of fierce activism from generations of New Yorkers with disabilities, and honor that legacy by making disability access a priority. As NYC celebrates the International Day of Persons with Disabilities with others across the globe, we reaffirm our commitment to ensuring every person can access the tools they need to live a full, productive and happy life. We also take this time to honor the 10th anniversary of the adoption of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, and look forward to celebrating the day it is ratified in the U.S. I join Commissioner of the Mayor’s Office for People with Disabilities Victor Calise in recognizing this day, which serves as an important reminder of how far we have come and the important work ahead.”
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